From: Kohnke, Lisa 
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 4:42 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Mexico City trip this week

Hi Steve,

Sending this email to you after my trip to Mexico City with supporting details. World Business Chicago & Chicago Sister Cities International (a division of WBC) paid for my plane ticket, hotel room at the Hyatt Regency, ground transportation and 2 meals while in Mexico City, Mexico from September 28-October 1, 2016. This trip was in celebration of the 25th Anniversary of the Chicago-Mexico City sister city relationship.

Thank you,
Lisa Kohnke

Lisa Kohnke

Director of Strategic Partnerships and Global Affairs | Office of Mayor Rahm Emanuel

